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The children began the week with a fun packed day on Monday when they 
took part in a range of maths activities involving the whole school. The 
theme of the day was ‘Jelly Bean Extravaganza’! 
 
We are now rehearsing regularly for our forthcoming show – ‘Shakespeare 
Rocks’. We hope that you are managing to source the appropriate 
costume for your child – please let us know if this is causing a problem. 
We would like the costumes in school from Monday 18th March in a named 
bag please. 
 
Attached are the words to the songs from our show. The children know 
them pretty well but we would like the children to practise these over the 
next week so they are confident to perform them on stage. (Apologies in 
advance if this is going to be painful on your eardrums!!) 
There will be no further times table and spelling tests until after the Easter 
holidays now. It would be helpful for your child to keep practising these 
over the Easter holidays to keep things ticking over. In addition to the 
individual times table that your child is practising, we have focused on the 
3x, 4x and 8x tables as a whole class as well as revisiting 2x, 5x and 10x. 
Children in Year 3 are expected to have a thorough knowledge of these 
and be able to recall the answers with increased speed. Therefore, it would 
be really helpful if you could spend some time reinforcing these with your 
child over the next weeks. 
We look forward to seeing you all at the forthcoming parents’ evenings 
either next Monday 18th or Wednesday 20th March. 
 
Thank you! 

Please return homework to school by: Monday 18th March onwards 
(costumes) 

 


